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Wesfarmers lodges new IAMA shareholder notice

Wesfarmers today lodged with the Australian Stock Exchange a further substantial shareholder
notice covering its acquisition on 7 July 2000 of 12,896,134 shares in IAMA Limited.

Included with the notice was a copy of the Heads of Agreement entered into by Wesfarmers
with IAMA on 7 July 2000 relating to the share acquisition.

When Wesfarmers first advised the ASX on 11 July 2000 of its interest in IAMA, it believed it
had fully satisfied corporate law disclosure obligations.

It was aware that doubt had arisen about the extent of information required to be provided as a
result of changes in March to the relevant section of the Corporations Law.

Subsequent to its notification to the ASX Wesfarmers sought clarification from the Australian
Securities and Investment Commission on the issue.

This matter was today determined by His Honour Justice Wicks in the Supreme Court of South
Australia and Wesfarmers has immediately complied with the judge’s ruling.

For further information contact: Keith Kessell, General Manager, Public Affairs
(08) 9327 4281


